
LAST WEEK'S
WHOLE SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE
96.1%

Headteacher: Fiona Judge  /  The Winns Primary School, Fleeming Rd. E17 5ET 
020 8527 1872 /  www.thewinnsprimaryschool.co.uk  / office@winns.waltham.sch.uk

WINNS
WEEKLY

27.1.2023

W.B. 30.1.2023DATES FOR DIARIES
Monday 30th January
Tuesday 31st January

Wednesday 1st February
Thursday 2nd February



Friday 3rd February

1LP London Zoo visit
1EF London Zoo visit
School closed - Industrial action
1JS London Zoo visit
4EB Class Assembly (9:10am)
NSPCC Number Day

Please remember to subscribe to our online calendar so that you receive

automatic updates into your own calendar.

¡Buen fin
 de semana!

Year 2 took a trip back in

time yesterday, as they

became palaeontologists

for the day. They spent

the morning unearthing

the fossilised remains of

the dinosaurs that once

roamed the Earth, before

meeting some very

special guests to The

Winns in the afternoon!

LIFE LONG AGO WORKSHOP
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Nineteen year two children were

very lucky to have the opportunity

to attend the Waltham Forest

School Games Tri Golf event at Peter

May Sports Centre on Monday

morning. The children picked up

some new skills very quickly,

showing fantastic resilience and

team work throughout the event.

YEAR 2 TRI GOLF FESTIVAL
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What better way to usher in The

Year of The Rabbit than by having

not one, but two colourful dragons

dancing their way around Yellow

Hall. Our children were so excited

celebrating Lunar New Year. They

even managed to squeeze in a

celebratory fan dance.

LUNAR NEW YEAR

DANCE WORKSHOP

1LP performed their class assembly to parents and families on Thursday morning. The children

showcased all of their learning around the Animal Kingdom topic. They showed off their art

and design skills with the animal masks they had made, as well exhibiting their musical talents

with not one, but two musical numbers! Well done to all the children, and to Miss Pepper, Miss

Powney, Miss Nil and Miss Belinda for preparing the children.

1LP CLASS  ASSEMBLY

A group of year four children had the

opportunity to attend the WF School

Games Dodgeball Festival this morning.

The children represented the school

excellently and showcased the range of

School Games values that we would

expect to see from them. Well done all!

DODGEBALL FESTIVAL
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